
Albany Elementary
Student Handbook
2012-2013 Changes

I have outlined below my proposed changes to the Albany Elementary Student Handbook for the 
2012-2013 school year.  I will be at the June 13 board meeting and would be happy to answer 
any questions you might have.

Sincerely,
Ann Schultz

Proposed Changes:

Pages 5-7   Personnel Updates

Page 8  Start/end time changes
  Early dismissal time changes

Page 17 Headlice information was changed to reflect the new policy approved in 2011

Page 20 Cell Phones Etc. - wording was changed to be consistent with Avon Elementary 

Page 20-21 Joint Effort - wording was changed a bit

Proposed Additions and Deletions:

Pages 28-29 Acceptable Use Policy Forms were included, they were not in the handbook in 
  previous years.  

Information about the PTA was taken out because our PTA will be disbanding this summer.


